ITEM 4

Salford City Council 
19th November, 2008 

PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 
On behalf of the pupils of St Patrick’s RC High School and Arts College. 

1. We have recently introduced a recycling scheme for paper and wish to extend this to cans and plastic bottles but were told by Salford Council that they would not provide appropriate bins or collections.

The school is doing it’s best to help the environment why can’t Salford City Council support us?

2. The area around Eccles High Street is looking very run down and un cared for with numerous derelict buildings what is the council going to do to change this?

